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S. 193
Energy Diplomacy and Security Act of 2007

As ordered reported by the Senate Committee on Foreign Relations

on March 28, 2007

S. 193 would authorize the Secretary of State, in coordination with the Secretary of Energy,

to foster greater global energy security by establishing and expanding strategic energy

partnerships with countries that are major energy producers or consumers.  In particular, the

bill recommends that the Secretaries establish mechanisms within the Western Hemisphere,

and with the governments of China and India, to respond to potential energy crises.  Finally,

the bill would require both departments to provide several reports to the Congress.

Based on information from the State Department, CBO estimates that the department would

require the equivalent of 14 additional full-time employees to meet the requirements of the

bill, at an annual cost of about $2 million (including travel costs), assuming appropriation of

the estimated amounts.  Enacting the bill would not affect direct spending or receipts.

S. 193 contains no intergovernmental or private-sector mandates as defined in the Unfunded

Mandates Reform Act and would not affect the budgets of state, local, or tribal governments.

The CBO staff contact for this estimate is Sunita D'Monte.  This estimate was approved by

Peter H. Fontaine, Deputy Assistant Director for Budget Analysis.
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